
Kaitlin Vintertun 
 reported via email 
 
To:"pdc@pdc.wa.gov" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:dan@danbradylaw.com 

Good evening- 
  
The text message referenced in this complaint (Case Number 78860) is part of a peer-to peer-texting 
project conducted in our capacity as a political committee registered with the Federal Election 
Commission. All of our texting activity so far this cycle qualifies as Type 2 Federal Election Activity, 
and has been reported as such. All texts were sent in compliance with FEC and FCC guidelines on 
political text messaging. 
  
Please feel free to contact me with any further questions. 
  
Kaitlin Vintertun 
Executive Director 
Washington State Republican Party 
425-460-0570 (office) 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13046097403
https://www.fec.gov/help-candidates-and-committees/making-disbursements-political-party/definition-federal-election-activity-fea/

